
LARSEN-WYNN, INC

KODL, THE DALLES, OR (FACILITY 36629)

I  hearby certify that the text of the announcement set forth below, concerning the license renewal 
application for KODL, The Dalles, Oregon was broadcast over the facilities of KODL on the dates and at 
the times set forth below:

1. 10/12/21 7:18 AM
2. 10/14/21 8:24 AM
3. 10/18/21 8:44 AM
4. 10/26/21 10:23 AM
5. 11/02/21 12:10 PM
6. 11/04/21 7:45 AM

TEXT OF ANNOUCEMENT:

On September 27, 2021, Larsen Wynn, Inc., licensee of KODL 1440 AM, The Dalles, OR, filed an 
application with the Federal Communication for a Renewal of License.  Members of the public 
wishing to view this application or obtain information how to file comments and petitions on 
the application can visit publicfile.fcc.gov, and search in KODL’s public file.

Signed: 

Name: Marcia Wynn

Title: Traffic

Date: November 11, 2021


